
Joint Powers Authority – Las Virgenes Municipal Water District 

Rancho Screw Conveyor No. 2 Replacement Request for Bids 

Addendum No. 1 

 

Notice is hereby given to consultant firms that the Request for Bids for the Rancho Screw Conveyor No. 2 

Replacement Project has been modified as hereinafter set forth. This Addendum No. 1 shall take 

precedence over the original Request for Bids. Contractor firms are responsible for reading this 

addendum in its entirety. The District expects the firm to provide their expertise when constructing their 

bids.  

 

The following clarifications, revisions, replacements, additions, and/or deletions shall be made part of 

the above reference document.  

 

1. REVISIONS 

a. The bid due date has been extended to October 6, 2023 at 5pm. 

2. ADDITIONS 

a. Include Attachment C – “Rancho Screw Conveyor Install Mandatory Virtual Meeting - 

Attendance report 9-20-23.” 

 


